
BELLA VISTA COMPUTER CLUB
GENERAL MEETING

March 13, 2017

The regular monthly General Meeting of the Bella Vista computer Club was held on Monday, March 13, 
2017 at 7:00 PM in the 'new' Community Room of the Highlands Crossing Center.

Twenty-eight people were in attendance (including the 10 officers and chair persons who had just finished 
the monthly board meeting).

President Sylvia Hill called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM and welcomed those in attendance.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
President Hill made the following announcements:

1. Announced the upcoming Help Clinics and Classes:
a. Help Clinics

i. March 15, 9:00 am – Noon 
ii. April 1, 9:00 am – Noon 

iii. April 5, 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm 
iv. April 19, 9:00 am – Noon 
v. May 3, 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm 

vi. May 6, 9:00 am – Noon 
b. Class on using MS Excel is forthcoming and will be presented by Joel Ewing.

2. Sylvia reminded the members present about the request on all the recent communications regarding 
the need for more members to step forward and volunteer to fill an officer or chair position.  She 
noted that six of the ten positions are to be open after August and without people to fill the positions, 
the club is at risk of dissolving.  She asked if anyone in the audience would be willing to volunteer 
and there were no takers.

TREASURER REPORT
Joel Ewing presented the Treasurer’s Report and reported a beginning balance of $18,961.97 with income of 
$937.96 and expenses of $638.76 resulting in an ending balance of $19,261.17.  

PROGRAM
The program for the evening was presented by Eddie Lewis of the Bella Vista AT&T store.  Eddie presented 
a brief discussion about I-phones and I-pads and how they worked and then he spent most of his time in 
Q&A.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM.

Bob Shewmake, Acting Secretary
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